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DAY 1  |  12.05.2020 (TUESDAY) 
 

General partner in 
Russia:  

                      
Sponsors: 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   
 

 
 

09:00 – 
10:00 

Welcome & Registration | Pavilion H | Passage 

   

10:30 – 
17:00 

Plenary Pavilion H |Сonference Hall 3 

10:30 – 
11:00 

 

Prof. Dr. Liudmila Orekhova, Russia & Dr. Juliane von Hoyningen-Huene, WDW/FDI, 
Germany - Opening 

11:00 – 
11:20 

 

Dr. Michéle Aerden, Belgium – Women’s role in the future of international 
Associations and their impact on oral health 

11:20 – 
11:40 

 

Prof. Dr. Ishane Ben Yahya, Morocco – The role of women in the dental world (final 
title to follow) 

11:40 – 
12:00 

 

Dr. Jina Lee Linton, Korea – Networking and Women Dentists leadership – Why we 
need to stand together 

12:00 – 
12:30 

 

Dr. Simona Dianišková, Slovakia – The way forward - what drives us and what holds 
us back 

12:30 – 
13:00 

 

Dr. Alina Lazar, Germany – Emotions, Creativity and Leadership in Cosmetic Dentistry 

13:00 – 
14:00 

Lunch Sponsor  
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14:00 – 
14:30 

 

Dr. Ana Stevanović, Switzerland – Staying alive, survival guide for women in dental 
business 

14:30 – 
15:00 

 

Dr. Paula Vassallo, Malta –  Child abuse and domestic violence – the role of the 
general dental practitioner 

15:00 – 
15:30 

 

Dr. Irene Marron-Tarrazzi, USA – Women: How we think about risk? 

15:30 – 
16:00 

 

Dr. Henriette Lerner, Germany – The female dentist in the digital world 

16.00 – 
16.30 

 

Dr. Svetlana Matelo, Russia – Successful synergy of dental practice and business, 
how I exchanged the dental office to develop oral hygiene products 
 

 

16:30 – 
17:00 

 

 

Panel discussion moderated by Dr. Vesna Barac Furtinger, Croatia and Dr. Juliane 
von Hoyningen-Huene, Germany 

19:30 – 
22:00 

 Gala Dinner 

 
DAY 2  |  13.05.2020 (WEDNESDAY) 

 

09:00 – 
10:00 

Welcome & Registration  | Pavilion H |  Passage 

10:30 – 
13:00 

Scientific Morning  |  Pavilion H 

10:30 – 
11:00 

 

Prof. Dr. Liudmila Orekhova, Russia & Dr. Ekaterina Loboda,  Russia – The paradigm 
of personified approach in prevention and complex treatment of periodontal disease 
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11:00 – 
11:30 

 

Prof. Dr. Liudmila Maximovskaya, Russia – Experience in implementing innovative 
oncoskreening technology for precancerous diseases and cancer of oral mucosa 

11:30 – 
12:00 

 

 

Dr. Hande Şar Sancakli, Turkey & Dr. Ivana Miletić, Croatia – Glasshybrids, 
composites, ceramics… Does Gender influence the decision? 

12:00 – 
12:30 

 Open slot 

12:30 – 
13:00 

 

Dr. Elena Ivanova, Russia – Innovative technologies in diagnosis and treatment of 
cranio-mandibular dysfunctions 

13:00 – 
14:00 

Lunch Sponsor 

14:00 – 
16:00 

Workshop Afternoon  | Pavilion H  | Conference Halls 4, 5, 6, 7  

  

 Session 1 SCIENTIFIC AND PRACTICAL SESSION OF WOMEN-PROFESSORS OF RUSSIA 
 
 

  Sponsor: 

  
 

  Moderators: Prof. Dr. Viktoria Atrushkevich,  Russia &  Prof. Dr. Makeeva ,  Russia I. 

14.00 - 
14.20 

 

Prof. Dr. Viktoria Atrushkevich, Russia &  Irina Melezhechkina, Russia – The 
experience of using auto- and xenografts for soft tissues augmentation in 
periodontology (results of a 3-year observation) 

14.20 - 
14.40 

 

Prof. Dr. Irina Makeeva, Russia, &  Wanda Obukhanich, Russia – The science and art 
of oral care in the system of preserving youth and health of woman 
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14.40 - 
15.00 
 

 

Prof. Dr. Irina Antonova, Russia – Dentistry as an art ... 

15.00 – 
15.20 

 

Prof. Dr. Yulia Mandra, Russia &  Prof. Dr. Ron G.I., Russia &  Prof. Dr. Zholudev 
– Dental school: quality, traditions, innovations 

15.20 - 
15.40 

 

Prof. Dr. Evgenia Durnovo, Russia – By maintaining our traditions, we improve our 
lives. Features of female view on prevention and rehabilitation while planning 
implant treatment 

 Session 2  

 

 

 

Dr. Alina Lazar & Dr. Henriette Lerner, Germany – Modern technologies in dentistry 

 Session 3  

 

 

Dr. Rita Cabassa-Guimarães, Spain – Mindfulness: new tool for a successful dental 
practice 
The purpose of the workshop is an introduction in Mindfulness, brief overview of 
emotions, awareness of thoughts, perception, and concepts of stress and real 
applications of stress reduction practices in daily living. 
We will go over few steps on how to "train" our minds to be able to live a less 
stressful life, moment by moment, inside and outside of your professional 
environment. Some practical activities will be offered allowing participants to 
experience mind and body connection. 

16:00 – 
16:30 

Coffee 
break 

Sponsor 

16:30 – 
17:00 

Poster 
session 

Sponsor 

  * The programme is subject to minor changes. 

 


